GRANT WOOD ART GALLERY



William Sperfslage, President Dick Dearborn, Vice President Jon Zirkelbach, Secretary Megan Thomas, Treasurer

Volunteer Opportunities with the Grant Wood Area Gallery:

Volunteers should have a desire to promote the history and legacy of Grant Wood and his positive impact on the local economy.

Board Members:

Looking for individuals with a passion for social media, website design, and finance.

Office Manager:

2-4 hours per week to oversee sales and inventory of Grant Wood memorabilia, greet walk-in visitors and provide basic information to them.

Contact: Bill Sperfslage, gp4ensh@gmail.com